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Business Impact Target 

Under the Enterprise Act 2016 the SGSA and all other statutory regulators have a duty to 

report against the Government’s Business Impact Target (BIT), a cross-government target for 
the reduction of regulation on business.  

 
We are required to assess and report on all regulatory measures that have come into force, 

ceased to be in force or have changed during a BIT Annual Reporting Period. 

In the BIT Annual Reporting Period 8 May 2015 to 26 May 2017 the SGSA had no qualifying 
regulatory provisions and therefore no assessments under the BIT were made. The SGSA 
does have non-qualifying regulatory provisions (NQRPs) and we have published a validated 
summary of these here. The Regulatory Policy Committee’s confirmation that these are 

NQRPs can be found here. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/business-impact-target-statutory-guidance
http://sgsa.org.uk/sites/default/files/documents/pdf/SGSA-doc.pdf
http://sgsa.org.uk/sites/default/files/documents/pdf/RPC-doc.pdf

